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I STRONGLY feel that this bill Against Uber Taxi drivers is MANIFESTLY  UNFAIR!

WHY are you seeking to attack the individual drivers???
Innocent men and women simply trying to provide for their families?
These men & women may not even be aware of the stringent policies that apply to our
 Commercial taxi drivers?
Probably were NEVER TOLD at their UBER Interview???

Surely the  issue is with the Uber Organisation??
Those that dealt in the deceit of setting up this illegal organisation.It is THEM who DID NOT
 implement their own rules & guidelines  to come into line,
with the provisions that already exist, to ensure safety and fairness for all.
All in order to gain their own excessive profits.
The Issue is Not with the rank and file WORKERS of the organisation, they have NO POWER
 To make Corporate changes within UBER? (Which is what is needed!!)

These drivers have already suffered badly with shocking bad press, and now with physical
 violence!

This is a DISGUSTING, GUTLESS, NON-RESPONSE, to what has become a VERY NASTY issue.

STOP ATTACKING THE RANK AND FILE,  GOLD COAST COUNCIL, AND GO FOR THE BIG
 BOYS!! THE BOSSES!!!

GET YOUR ACT TOGETHER, GCCC, & EITHER ACT FULLY RESPONSIBLY, OR DON’T ACT AT
 ALL.

This is an embarrassing Bill !! Its utterly disgraceful!

NO! I have NO relationship to ANY Uber driver whatsoever, But I can smell a dud deal
 anytime and this one SIR, is ROTTEN.

It will get NO SUPPORT from ME nor from anyone else whom I can talk to.

SINCERELY,   Evelyn.
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